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Letter or Email Response:

Public Consultation, Contribution from a Loughton Resident Whilst recognising the need for more housing nationally, it
seems to me that the Epping Forest district is already as built-up as it can be. Certainly, the spaces in the Debden
Estate need to be protected for the enjoyment and the garden-city feel they bring. They are well-used and provide
places for residents' recreation and enjoyment. Jessel Green and Rochford Green are testimony to a more enlightened
age when we think of housing for those on lower incomes and deserve to be kept for aesthetic and historical reasons.
Areas which could withstand further development are the Station car-park areas at Debden and Loughton and any
brownfield sites which come available. Best wishes,
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